October 12, 2007
NOTICE OF MEETING DEFERRED COMPENSATION COUNCIL

There will be a meeting of the Delaware Deferred Compensation Council on Tuesday, October 30, at 10:00 am in the State Treasurer’s Office conference room at 820 Silver Lake Blvd, Suite 100, Dover, Delaware.

The agenda will include the following:

1.  Approval of the minutes from the May 22, 2007 meeting.
2.  Old Business: 

Follow-up on suggested changes to the Plan’s investment line-up

Follow-up on certain Fidelity funds
Follow-up on share class options for certain funds
     New Business:

Enrollment options
3.  Opportunity for Public Comments

4.  Other Council Business

The Council regularly moves into executive session to discuss confidential financial information and trade secrets and to receive legal advice relating to pending or potential litigation.  The Council expects to go into executive session for one or more of these reasons.

Jack Markell, State Treasurer

Co-Chairperson, Deferred Compensation Council

Cc:  Members, Deferred Compensation Council

        Ann Visalli, Deputy State Treasurer

        Elio Battista, Deputy Attorney General

        Leighann Hinkle, Director, Defined Contribution Plans  

        Christy Vanderwende, Deferred Compensation Specialist
